
Morning Announcements 
Monday 27, 2010 

Day 27 

 
There will be a very important PAW Club meeting in Ms. Roseboom’s Room, 
tomorrow morning at 7:45.  Please make plans to attend.  Anyone wanting to 
join the PAW Club this year must pay your $8 dues to Ms. Roseboom by 
Wednesday.   
 
Any Senior, National Honor Society member, who is interested in running for 
office, please let Mrs. McCall know by October 1. 
 
Tuesday night there will be a mandatory meeting at 6 pm in the Media Center 
for students and parents of those going to Costa Rica. 
 
Faculty and students, come represent PHS on October 30 at the Power of Pink 
4 mile race and relay.  There will be a meeting Wednesday morning at 7:45 in 
Mrs. Birthrights Room, A7. 
 
FFA Members going to the Fall Leadership Training at Enka after school 
today need to meet in Mrs. Harvey’s shop at 3:15 with their permission slips 
and $3.00. 
 
There will be a brief FFA meeting during homeroom Wednesday in Mrs. 
Harvey’s shop.  Officers need to plan on staying longer. 
 
FFA Dairy judging practice will be Wednesday after school in Mrs. Harvey’s 
room. 
 
The chess club will not meet today. 
 
Underclassmen, faculty and senior make up pictures will be taken this 
Wednesday.  Please check with your teachers for a schedule and picture order 
forms. 
 
The ladies golf team needs to be dismissed at 1:45 this afternoon. 
 
There will be a brief senior powder puff meeting this afternoon in the media 
center. 
 
 



Students please remember the informational meeting tonight regarding the 
college application process.  The meeting will be in the media center from 6:00 
to 7:30.  An admissions representative from Western Carolina, Haywood 
Community and Warren Wilson will be available for questions. 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Students please remember the informational meeting tonight regarding the 
college application process.  The meeting will be in the media center from 6:00 
to 7:30.  An admissions representative from Western Carolina, Haywood 
Community College and Warren Wilson will be available for questions. 
 
 
FCA will be having its first annual after school extravaganza tonight from 7 to 
8:30 in the student lobby.  There will be food, games, devotions and a lot of 
fun!  Everyone is welcome to come. 
 
There will be a brief senior powder puff meeting this afternoon in the media 
center. 
 
Remember that picture make-up day will be this Wednesday. 
 
Attention all ROTC students!  Wednesday, September 29 we will have an 
inspection practice during 2nd Block.  You will need to check in with your 2nd 
Block teacher, then go directly to the gym for inspection practice.  Everyone 
from 1st and 2nd semester must be in uniform for this practice.  2nd semester 
students bring your standard release form and uniform custody sheets with 
you.   The following students need to report to the office at this time:  
Cameron Keilman 
Brianna Gray 
Christina Hyatt 
 
TEACHERS 
 
Lunch duty for this week is as follows: 
 
1st Lunch:  Godfrey 
  DeGrove 
2nd Lunch: Willis 
  McMinn 
3rd Lunch: Holloway  
  Kadie Boone 



 
Faculty Chorus will practice Wednesday at 3:10 in the Chorus Trailer. 
 
Anyone interested in joining Pisgah’s Sam’s Club business membership, 
please contact Captain Humphrey. 
 
Please turn all AIG forms, that were given to you by Ann Melton, into Lee in 
the guidance office. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


